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A Chapter meeting will be held on Saturday, March 5th at 4:00pm at the home of 
 Mary Gianopoulos, Chapter Secretary. The address is: 18555 Greenridge Ct., 
Castro Valley. This will be a dinner meeting to honor our outgoing president, Eleni 
Kollias-Wanken and welcome new president, Bill Bournazos.   
                                        
Topics to be discussed are the following: 

• Future fundraisers; i.e. an Easter or Summer event 

• When and where to hold future Chapter meetings 

• How can we encourage more member participation? 

• 2022 Western District Scholarship applications are now available on the district  
Website: www.panarcadianwest.org. Deadline is May 16, 2022. 

• Donation in honor of longtime member John Leles 

• 2022 Chapter dues are now due.  A statement is attached. 
 

 
Our deepest sympathies to the family of John Leles, a beloved longtime member of 
our chapter. May his memory be eternal! 
 
We hope to see you at our next meeting in order to welcome our new President, Bill 
and thank Eleni for her many years of service. 
 

Fraternally yours, 
 
Bill Bournazos                            Mary Gianopoulos 
Chapter President                      Chapter Secretary 
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